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27th October 2021 

 

 

Essential Services Commission of South Australia 

GPO Box 2605 

Adelaide SA 5001 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

NOTICE TO VARY EXISTING RETAIL LICENCE 
 

Reference:  Cape Jaffa Anchorage Essential Services ABN 64 121 838 686 Water 
Industry Retail Licence dated 29 May 2013  

 
 
Cape Jaffa Anchorage Essential Services (CJAES) is writing to the Commission to advise that it 

wishes to vary its existing retail licence for the provision of water services within the Cape Jaffa 

Anchorage Essential Services boundary to be specifically the sale and supply of non-drinking 

water and associated infrastructure, effective immediately. 

 

There is no change to provision of sewerage services under the same licence.  

 

CJAES wishes to vary this licence condition as soon as practical. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information or have any questions 

regarding the requested licence variation. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

David Lucas | Director 

Cape Jaffa Anchorage Essential Services 
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